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STUDENT ASSOCIATION MEETING
EREB AT O

PRESENT: Susan, Nita, Mark, Russ, Marsha, Fran, Boyd, Sarah, David,
LaDonna, Steve and Dr. Barnes.

Absent: Larry, and Lyndel.

First, the SA would like to thank you for participating in the Chapel
Open Forum last Thursday. Another one is scheduled for March 9, with
a similar format. In reference to the questions asked in chapel we
have appointed someone to check into each question as follows:

Parking~ Larry and David
Bookstore-~ Steve and Russ
Gym- Lyndel

Open House- Ladonna

The response to the Women's Sports Program has been very geod. Thank vou
for taking the time to express how you feel about this issue. Russ said
that the results and proposals will be out after Spring Break. This
committee has done an outstanding job and has put a tremendous amount

of time and effort into finding out just exactly what the students want.

o,
Mark reported that there will be another Midnight Supper this semester.
It is scheduled for Mav 7thk. In Patti Cobb,Fish night was changed to
Thursday nights; Lunch on Sundavs will be served at 11 A.M.: and menues

will be posted each week for both cafeterias. In American Heritage you
mav have ice cream any meal. If the boxes aren't open then ask Mr. Currv
and he will open them. For students wanting to try out Patti Cobb before

changing there permenantlv, you can now ao see Mr. Tucker one week before
the first of the month and he will fix vour meal ticket so that vou can
eat at Cobb one day and see if you want to switch. An in-depth study is
still under way by the sub-committee. More later on that.

Since everyone enjoyed HILARITY so much at the first of the vear, the SA
has decided to sponsor another one on Avril 1--April Fool's Day. There
has been lots of stuff turned in to lost and found and not picked up so
another auction will also be held. So get readv!!!

This Friday night the Tuscon Boys Chorus will be on campus. You may pick
up tickets for this performance in the Student center this week , free,
with vour ID. This will be a really good show, so come on and pick up
your tickets.

The movie this weekend will be COCONUTS with Groucho Marx in the Amer.
Heritage.

Please remember the Seminar this weekend on Marriage. Billy Watson will
be speaking from 8:30-2:00 on Saturday.

Have a good week!
For the SA,

l‘.”lz'm; ,/& AT

Nita Allen.
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